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Report Cards 
Fourth Quarter report cards are being sent home with students today. 

 

Library Books overdue = no report card 
There are still several library books that haven’t been returned.  Please drop them off at your 

convenience and pick up your child’s report card.  The school office will be open through June 

2nd.  Thank you! 

 

Medications at School 
If your child had medication that was kept at school, it will be sent home with them today. 
 

Perfect  Attendance for 4th Quarter   
Congratulations to the following students for being here every day during 4th Quarter:  Cadence 

Campbell, Jade Campbell, Willem Hakala, Kieryn Huffman, Chase Jones, Charity Martin, 

Brilliant O’Phelan, Charity Rainwater, Minadora Reutov, Zephaniah Weisser and Amelia 

Young.  It’s great to have you here! 

 

School begins in the Fall on Tuesday, August 22, 2017. 
 

 
HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!! 

 


